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The Quality Review team have completed their review of the Registry Services Specification v0.83 as submitted by the Registry and Repository team on Jan 17th 2001.

We recommend that this document be released for public review.  

However, we wish to add a caveat to this recommendation with respect to the section “8.2 Ad Hoc Query Support”.  The Quality Review Team recommend that this section (and its associated Appendix C) be replaced by a statement indicating that the specification of this capability will be included in the next version of this document.  This section does not do justice to the quality and precision of the document as a whole.  Specifically, this section has signs of:

a. Inconsistency.  For example, in some cases the functional specification is not given, only an example of its use (e.g. lines 692-693 and 708-710).  The section needs to be clear on what are specified services and what are examples of their use.  Currently, it emphasises ad-hoc query syntax rather than ad-hoc query support. 

and 

b. Disagreement. As indicated by the "Note" in lines 550-553.  It appears that the team has not reached consensus on this issue, and that therefore this section (and Appendix C) are not ready for public comment.  The project team, acting as the "experts" in their particular area, should reach consensus on the document before it is released for wider comment.

These issues may reflect the immaturity of this section and possibly the need for more debate within the Registry and Repository team.  Whilst this section needs to be resolved, we do not believe this issue is so significant as to prevent broader public review of the remainder of this document.

In addition, our review has identified some items that should be included in any editing following the public review period.  

Items to be addressed during Public Review

Line 32.  Please remove Joseph Baran from the list of participants, as he is a member of the Quality Review Team.

Line 243-244.  This issue has raised a need to clarify the Requirements and Technical Architecture statements on this matter and will be raised as a separate item with the Executive.

Line 226.  There is no need to state the CPA is “under development”.

Lines 269-299.  Maybe section 5.3,5.4,5.5,5.6 and 5.7 should be sub-points to section 5.2 (i.e. line 269 should be 5.2.1, etc.) to keep the scenario separate from the description.  Maybe this scenario could use a diagram (similar to the TA specification).

Line 299. What if the CPA does not require the use of ebXML MS?

Line 490-492. Needs to be re-worded to make specific syntax reference an example only

Line 562. It is OK to say that you WILL be CONSIDERING something.  To say you MAY CONSIDER means you might decide to not bother looking at it.  The intention is to look at this - isn’t it?

Line 814.  The use of a “Collection of CPPs” as Registry content may be confusing to the audience.  CPPs are also discussed as the implicit ones used by the Registry Service.  Possibly use another content (e.g. a specification schema?)

Line 873.  Figure 15 is illegible.

Line 923-924. Implies the Registry can manipulate the content (decryption).  This needs to be clarified.

Line 958.  Maybe begin the Appendices on a new page

Line 1328. Avoid using specific page numbers in document references (in case they shift!).

